
From: Sanjari, Melodie (MRO)
To: Enviro, OCD, EMNRD
Subject: [EXT] Marathon Oil Company - 48 Hour Notice for Liner Inspection - FLOWMASTER 15 WD FEE #003H

NRM2028765004
Date: Friday, October 16, 2020 11:16:21 AM

Good Morning,
 
This email serves as a 48 hour notification to all interested parties that a liner integrity inspection will
be conducted at 9 am MTN Monday (10/19/2020) at the FLOWMASTER 15 WD FEE #003H to close
out incident NRM2028765004.
 
Thank you
 
Melodie Sanjari
Environmental Professional
Permian Basin
Mobile: (575) 988-8753
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